Craig, Sondra

From: Liz Gollnick <lizgollnick@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 31, 2021 4:53 PM
To: trost@cityoflacrosse.org

Cc: Craig, Sondra; Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Bethany Riverside

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Southside Development
Opposition To Bethany Lutheran Rezoning Request
Item 21-1190 and 21-1192

As you stated Ms. Trost at a previous meeting you would be voting for the residents of Bethany Lutheran because they
are your constituents as well. My understanding is the low and lower middle income seniors would not qualify for single
bed units with little or no exceptions at this point. What about them now and in the future? There is plenty of available
land in our community where we could put up more accommodations for the wealthier senior nursing home facilities.

Also my neighbors with the exception of this Schillers who hired Atty Sean O’Flarity

‘to draft a letter to Todd Wilson at Bethany Lutheran was not shown to other neighbors before submitting it. Not in
favor of dropping our opposition in exchange for a restricted covenant. Don’t agree to allow future councils the
authority to allow for an exception/variance to the restricted covenant by a 2/3 majority vote.

I have owned and lived at my property at 2590 7th st s for about 30 years and always had a great enjoyed the great
neighbors at the home.

Hope and pray we can work this out for all parties. ¢/} JI\
I'am in Arizona right now so will be missing all the meeting.

Liz Gollnick



